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Immanuel

October 22, 2009

RE: Recommendation for Scott Rhodes
To whom it may concern:

I would highly recommend Scott Rhodes, owner of Rhodes Custom Pools, Inc., to complete
construction and repair work related to pools and spas. He has extensive experience and
knowledge related to such work.

In the past nine months, Scott has completed two projects for Immanuel. The first involved
removing the original plaster (15 years old) that had not been properly maintained in our worship
center’s baptistry. His crew’s re-plaster work was done in a very professional and timely
manner.

The second project was recently completed and involved disassembling and removing the
baptistry’s original 500,000 btu heater and replacing it with a more efficient 400,000 btu unit.
Again, this work was done professionally and timely.

Scott takes his work seriously and is very detail oriented. He did what was necessary to ensure
these projects were completed to the church’s full satisfaction.

I would have no concerns with having Scott bid on future projects on our campus. You may
contact me at (909) 425-177, ext. 1225 if you have any further questions or need additional
information.

Sincerely,

Diblt

Craig Huff
Director of Facility Management

28355 Base Line ¢ Highland, CA 92346




